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 NOTICE OF DECISION 

Notice is hereby given that at a monthly meeting held on September 14, 2022, 

the Town of Beacon Falls Inland Wetland & Watercourses Commission took the 

following action: 

APPROVED w/ Conditions and Stipulations: A-2022-333 and SW-2022-332: 

Application submitted for the resubdivision of five (5) lots at 30 Lorraine Drive.  

The above application is on file with the Town Clerk’s office in Town Hall 10 

Maple Avenue. 

Dated at Beacon Falls, Connecticut this 19th day of September 2022. Stephen 

Knapik, Chairman, Inland Wetland & Watercourses Commission. 

Published in Republican-American on Wednesday September 21, 2022 
 

 

 


